
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                      April 10, 2019  
 
 
NORTH CAROLINA ABC COMMISSION APPROVES THREE NEW 
STORE LOCATIONS 
 
 
RALEIGH – The North Carolina Alcoholic Beverage Control Commission 
held its regular monthly meeting today and ratified 55 hearing cases that 
resulted in penalties in excess of $66,000 and/or imposition of suspensions 
of permits for three days or more. Fines are due May 3, 2019, and 
suspensions begin May 10, 2019.  
 
The Commission approved proposed new ABC store locations at: 
 

• 706 North Main Street, Robersonville, as requested the Martin 
County ABC Board 

• 2615 Castle Hayne Road, Wilmington, as requested by the New 
Hanover County ABC Board 

• 101 North College Street, Youngsville, as requested by the 
Youngsville ABC Board 

 
 
ABOUT THE NC ABC COMMISSION  
North Carolina is one of 17 states to regulate alcohol through a control 
system. Since 1937, the North Carolina Alcoholic Beverage Control 
Commission has provided regulation and control over the sale, purchase, 
transportation, manufacture, consumption and possession of alcoholic 
beverages in the state of North Carolina. http://abc.nc.gov.  
 
MEDIA CONTACT  
Kat Haney 
919-779-8344  
Kat.Haney@abc.nc.gov  

### 

http://abc.nc.gov/
mailto:Kat.Haney@abc.nc.gov

